On September 1, 2023, it was with pleasure that I stepped into the
mysterious and ancient land of Egypt through a TIF grant to participate in
ISPRS GSW 2023. In just one week, the open and quaint city of Cairo left an
unforgettable impression on me.

This is my first time to go abroad to participate in such a large-scale
academic event. At the opening ceremony of ISPRS, I could really feel the
importance that the GSW organizers and Egyptian officials at all levels
attached to this conference. Like-minded friends from all over the world are
here to share the academic feast. Here, I was given a rare stage to present my
research content. I am honored that my research has been recognized by
experts from all over the world and I have won the best paper in the "Precision
GNSS" workshop.
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The ISPRS 2023 Geospatial Week
(Egypt GSW’2023)

1‘:. Remote Sensing For Better

I would like to thank
TIF for being able to
provide me with this grant.
It allowed me the
opportunity to come and
participate in such an
academic feast. Not only
did T get to present my
latest research results, but I
also enjoyed a pleasant
journey. I hope that TIF
will continue to support
young researchers with
excellent potential, so that
researchers from all over
the world can share every
academic feast of ISPRS.




